
 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Town of Secaucus’s Stormwater System 

Improvement project in fiscal year 2025.  The entity to receive funding for 

this project is the Town of Secaucus, located at 1203 Paterson Plank Road in 

Secaucus, New Jersey 07094. The funding would be used to make upgrades 

to the existing stormwater conveyance infrastructure. This project is a 

valuable use of taxpayer funds because it improves stormwater drainage and 

mitigates risk to community and individual health posed by flooding. The 

project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 

authorized by Title VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. I certify 

that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family.  

 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 

 

Bill Pascrell, Jr. 

Member of Congress   
 


